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29.01.2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

 

Mrs Abercrombie, Principal Teacher of Pupil Support retired on Friday after 37 years 

teaching in Castlehead.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Abercrombie for 

the commitment, dedication and support she has provided for our pupils in her time at 

Castlehead and wish her a long and happy retirement.  

 

From today your child will return to the house that they were in for S1-4 and be supported 

by the Pupil Support teacher for that house (detailed below).  Mrs Abercrombie has met 

with the other Pupil Support teachers to ensure all relevant information has been passed 

on to ensure a smooth transition.  

 

Camphill- Mrs Duggan [gw07mcgarrityclare@glow.sch.uk] 

 

 Maxwellton- Ms McFarlane [gw20mcfarlanegemma@glow.sch.uk] 

 

 Oakshaw-  Mrs Begg (until Wed 31st Jan) [gw08beggshealagh01@glow.sch.uk]  

Mrs Stewart (from Thu 1st Feb) [gw11mochanpamela@glow.sch.uk] 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at the school.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mr D Dunlop  

Depute Head Teacher (S5+6)  

 

Camphill, Canal St, Paisley, PA1 2HL 
Tel:  0300 300 1300 
e-mail: castleheadhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
web address: www.Castleheadhigh.com  
Head Teacher:   Mr Gordon Menzies 
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